
Public Notice from the Susquehanna River Basin Commission: 

 

Notice is hereby given that on January 10, 2019, Stewartstown Borough Authority, 6 North Main Street, 

Stewartstown, PA 17363, ssmyers@stewartstown.org, 717-993-2963, filed renewal applications (SRBC 

Pending Nos. 2019-005, 2019-006, and 2019-007) with the Susquehanna River Basin Commission (SRBC) 

for groundwater withdrawals.  Stewartstown Borough Authority has proposed to withdraw up to 19,000 

gallons per day (gpd) from Well#5 A4, 33,000 gpd from Well#5 J2, and 51,000 gpd from Well#5 R2 all 

located in Hopewell Township, York County, Pennsylvania.  The proposed quantities are lower than the 

withdrawal quantities that were previously approved for each well under SRBC Docket No. 19890703 on 

July 13, 1989.  The water will continue to be used for public drinking water supply for the customers of 

Stewartstown Borough Authority. 

 

Comments related to the applications should be submitted to the attention of:  Manager, Project 

Review; Susquehanna River Basin Commission; 4423 North Front Street, Harrisburg, PA  17110-1788; 

telephone:  (717) 238-0423; fax:  (717) 238-2436; e-mail:  projectcomments@srbc.net.  Comments also 

may be submitted on SRBC’s Water Application and Approval Viewer at https://www.srbc.net/waav.  

Please include the above SRBC pending application numbers on any correspondence. 

Hard copies of this notice are also available at the Borough Office.   

 


